
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
Ms. Jennifer Denson, Secretary 

By: 

THE CITY OF MOBILE, ALABAMA 
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 

LETTER OF DECISION 

November 2, 2018 

Mobile County Commission 
205 Government Street 
Mobile, AL 36644 

Re: 	3725 Halls Mill Road & 2801 and 2951 Lees Lane 
(Southeast corner of Halls Mill Road and Lees Lane, extending to the West side 
of Interstate 65 and the North side of Interstate 10). 
Council District 4 
SUB-SW-000700-2018 
Mobile County Commission  

Dear Applicant(s)/ Property Owner(s): 

At its meeting on November 1, 2018, the Planning Commission considered your request 
for a sidewalk waiver along Lees Lane. 

After discussion, the Planning Commission Approved the request to waive 
construction of a sidewalk along Lees Lane. 

If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at (251) 208-5895. 

Sincerely, 

Margaretappas 
Deputy Director of Planning and Zoning 

Cc: 	Mobile County Engineering Department, C/O Matt Barclift 

P.O. Box 1827 • MOBILE, ALABAMA 36633-1827 
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